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Another packed week mostly full of sport! We have had 3 sports days this week and despite 

the odd spot of rain they have all been a great success. Thankyou to all the parents who came 

along and watched (and joined in on occasion!). 

Next week we have our Year 6 performance of A Midsummer Night's Dream on Tuesday at 

4pm. The children have been rehearsing lots as well as building props and painting the set. I’m 

sure it will be as amazing as ever!

Teachers are busy completing end of year reports for all the pupils and these will go out to you 

before the end of term.

Don’t forget to buy a Summer Raffle ticket, there are some great prizes and they are only £1 

each.

Enjoy the weekend 

Mr MacGregor

@SouthernRoadPri https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/

6LT had a fantastic time learning about money 
management with  Red Start financial education at 
Blue Bay Asset Management this week. Other Year 6 
classes have  also visited some similar offices in the city 
to test their financial knowledge recently
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Event Date

Tutor mate celebration- 
Year 1 and Year 2

Tuesday 5th July

Year 6 Performance Tuesday 5th July -After school-4pm

Cross Country Thursday 7th July 

 Year 6 at Chessington Monday 11th July 

Celebration Evening for all classes Wednesday 13th July-3.20pm

Year 6 Graduation Monday 18th July- 4.45pm

Last day of term- Thursday 21st July
School to Finish 1.30pm

Dates for Diaries 

SRPS Toddler Group

Every Friday from 
9am- 11am 

Please come and join in with 
the fun!

Email the school for more 
information.
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Look at this amazing birdhouse that 
3TP have designed and  built. The made 
the birdhouses for our edible garden 
using their knowledge of how to 
strengthen a structure and use tools 
safely.
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Don’t forget to buy some tickets for our Summer 
Raffle!

Tickets cost £1.00 each and all funds raised will 
go towards school funds. 

Children can bring their money into school and 
purchase tickets from Ms Henna when she visits 
their classrooms. Parents can purchase tickets 
after school from the main entrance. 

The draw will take place on Friday 15th July, 
prizes include a £50 Amazon 2 x £10 vouchers 
and tickets to Flipout.


